
 

 

What is the McKay Scholarship? 
  
Florida's school choice program allows parents to choose the best 
educational setting (public or private)for their child. The McKay 
Scholarship Program provides Florida students with special needs the 

opportunity to attend a participating private school. The program 
also offers parents public school choice. A parent of a special needs 
student who is dissatisfied with a student's current school may choose 
to transfer the student to another public school. Students with one or 

more ESE disabilities with an individual education plan (IEP) who have 
been enrolled and reported as a Florida public school during the 
October and February student survey count (FTE) during the prior 
year, are eligible for this program.  
  

Parents of eligible students with disabilities have the following choices: 
  

1. Keep their child in the same school; 
2. Enroll their child in another public school within the same district, 

consistent with the district's choice plan; 

3. Enroll their child in another public school in an adjacent district; 
or 

4. Enroll their child in a participating private school in a 
participating private school and receive a scholarship.   

The law that originally created the McKay Scholarship Program is 
repealed as of June 30, 2022. Effective July 1, 2022, students 

participating in the McKay Scholarship Program will join the Family 

Empowerment Scholarship Program under the Unique Abilities 
category (FES UA). 

For more information, visit the FLDOE School Choice site: FLDOE School 

Choice Office  https://www.fldoe.org/schools/school-choice/k-12-scholarship-
programs/mckay/fes-faqs.stml 
 


